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The below is attributable to Deputy Spokesperson Robert Palladino: ‎

Secretary Michael R. Pompeo met today with New Zealand Foreign Minister
Winston Peters at the Department of State. Secretary Pompeo thanked Foreign
Minister Peters for New Zealand’s continued support in working towards the
final, fully verified denuclearization of North Korea as agreed to by
Chairman Kim Jong Un and for New Zealand’s assistance in countering terrorism
in Iraq and Afghanistan. They discussed the strategic relationship between
the United States and New Zealand, our strong trade and commercial ties,
cooperation in the Indo-Pacific region in partnership with Pacific Island
countries, and joint efforts to strengthen the international rules-based
order.
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